
28/03/2013 - Announcement regarding the recent developments in 
Cyprus 

 

In reply to the question imposed by the Hellenic Capital Markets Commission (id no 1257/27.3.13) 
Trastor Reic informs its shareholders that the company doesn't have any type of operation in 
Cyprus or holds deposits in any banks there or is exposed to securities or any other financial 
instruments.  As a result, the recent developments in Cyprus do not have an affect on the 
company's operation. 

 


